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Upcoming Events 

 

Lay Eucharistic Minister & Lector 
Training 

1/25, Saturday 
 

Annual Meeting & Potluck Lunch 

1/26, Sunday 
 

Adult Bible Study & Youth Group 

Sundays after the service 
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From the Rector 

Fr. Doug Wasinger 

  

 

 

People who have watched the television 
series The Chosen over the past few years 
may have a clear picture in mind of the 
upcoming Gospel reading from John about 
a wedding in Cana of Galilee. The story is 
familiar. There was a problem as the wine 
being offered to the wedding guests was 
running low. In that setting running out 
wine, or for that matter having anything 
occur that would upset the festive spirit, 
was considered a bad sign for the newly 
married couple. As the story is told, 
Jesus’s mother understood what was at 
stake and talked to Jesus. As Jesus’s 
mother, she holds an important position in 
Jesus’s life. When she told Jesus that the 
wine had run out, he responded to her in a 
way that might be off-putting to the modern 
reader. Basically, Jesus told his mother, 
whom he referred to as "woman," that 
running out of wine was not his concern. 
 
Click here for the rest of the article.  
 

  

https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t3WlJYRmviVL3S4FWOa-e8l9MmKlxVf1D0N3OUi4vU2_C3XEN7NCfR7rbQT4o0uP3T6sL-OO7lJgTnnlvDsWRqWaTPCnLn8G7A==&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==
https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t-7OehzFRjGxpZ_lovuzxQ7zlGtDdE2hrLvKMDp8J7nsWRME5f23F8xk0I6Uvr3mw9VsK924irP_UrlSzTxg1kn8Jy2q_SPdHVEAbJgtNx9gEvXKmGbI3PoyXPZyq7iUFHOqkRC6syQg4q8Q711on7HTNw4wqqkDEADtW0h2N5QbFyxg2xdvDcA=&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==
https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t-7OehzFRjGxB-j5d_5Ha7WX1Qw0WQ3DRZ-pGfD8bC2wKpeNKVU8DkjuKO0nA1QkUPSH6MLWM3sPQUgq9y5KjHP0S2matOiicZCEzJXYe0tGwQg2TsfdEmc_tomJ5SA9TvcEGzg6nvEllON8puB4YhHEZP-emSdXSDXLNLfslLn1n8D6y9MIpcteiX5M_pfPL87rLl_7Z5Eh0wc1I7FOQ6KZQZdtGpsID8e0eRFH5lnldKz4T0yBVTsZBL_4UOdGW41LrI0IIG6VG5-2RrwqaHDVYOku8aJ5N4g32wG-x-VCfgnTymTOyUN4gf337blYp8ofXdkcr3fPSV9RINx-EcBuZXd3d0UwNik1p9_hPNDUGj9_bACHXlkKyZLHtsWd11Zi2_o7p_zi-ThjNseAABU=&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==


  

Access Plus Ramp Build 

 

   

Access Plus Ramp Build 

3155 Huisache St. 
Saturday, 1/18, 8:00 a.m. 

 
The January ramp build is for a man named Floro. He is 
currently in a wheelchair, which means this ramp will be a 
blessing to him, his caregivers, and his family. 
 
If this ministry appeals to you, but you think that you don't 
have adequate skills to help, please be assured that no prior 
building expertise is needed. Doug Wayland, who oversees this ministry, and his crew would 
be happy to train you. Please be at the location by 8:00 a.m. 

 

  

  

  

Training Opportunity 

 

   

Training for Lay Eucharistic 
Ministers and Lectors 

Saturday, 1/25, at 9:00 a.m. 
 

If you are currently serving as a lay Eucharistic minister or 
lector, this is an important training for you to attend, 
especially if you weren't able to attend the previous training 
session. If you're currently not serving but would like to serve 

on the altar as a chalice bearer or reader of scripture, please come. Fr. Doug and Doug 
Wayland will lead the training. 

  

 

  

  

Annual Meeting 

 

   

Annual Meeting and Potluck Lunch 

Sunday, 1/26 

 
Our annual meeting is scheduled for the last Sunday in 
January. We'll begin with a tailgate-themed potluck lunch. 
After the meal, we'll begin the meeting with a movie of 
photos taken during events of 2024. We'll also elect three 
new vestry members, hear about how we ended up financially for 2024, and learn about 
plans for 2025. 
 

 

  



Please sign up to bring a dish on your Connection Card this Sunday. You may also contact 
the church office by calling (361) 994-0285 to let the staff know what you'd like to bring. Here 
are some ideas of typical tailgate food: 
 

• Chili/Frito Pie 
• Little Smokies Sausages in BBQ Sauce 
• Sloppy Joe Sandwiches 
• Pulled Pork Sandwichs 
• Chicken Wings 
• Slider Sandwiches 
• Pigs in a Blanket 
• Chips with Dips 

• Queso with Corn Chips 
• Veggie Tray 
• Sweet Treats 

 
These are just suggestions; you may have other tailgate favorites you'd like to bring. 

  

  

Blood Drive 

 

   

Blood Drive  
Sunday, 2/9 

9:15 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 
 

The Coastal Bend Blood Center asked us to host another blood drive in February because 
there is always a need for more blood donations. The bloodmobile will be available before 
the service begins, and you may donate after the service as well because it will stay until 
1:00 p.m. or as long as there are people wanting to donate. Click here for a flyer that 
contains more details. 
 
A goal of twelve units of blood has been set for us. Last year, we were given the same goal 
and surpassed it. Let's do that again with this blood drive!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

  

https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t-7OehzFRjGxobR1elKkxEa5uJ4AyWKUMZAyUFDarTdoDUq6R9nQbA08S1ygPhWMFoF8wWep4dzmhuQNrWl0J2zzZ2WogGN71b5Xayz_d1JHhazQC1pLioUAvVakRHEgpSCu8xKu9VEGpg4yc7lYEZf3DIyANsxT5gUUMo4HRVufU7OJ7h7pC6U=&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==


  

Nursery Refresh 

 

   

Help with Nursery Supplies 
and Equipment 

Our nursery is in need of a refresh, and we 
would love to update the space with help from 
our St. Mark’s family if anyone would like to 
help. After partnering with our caregiver Ms. 
Stephanie, we created an Amazon wish list. 
All items ordered will be delivered straight to 
the church. If you have other items you would 
like to donate, please feel free to reach out to 
Chrystal Wilkey at 361-549-8917.  

 

  

  

  

Adult Bible Study 

 

   

Adult Bible Study  
Sundays after the Service 

  
The Adult Bible Study Group meets in the Fellowship 
Hall. You can bring your Bibles if you'd like; however, 
there will be some available if you need one. Grab some 
refreshments and join in the conversation. 
Below are the links to the previous study guides for 

chapters one through twelve if you'd like to review them or catch up. The group will continue 
its discussion of the Gospel of Mark this Sunday but will not meet January 26th due to the 
scheduling of the annual meeting. 
 

Previous Chapters 1-10: 
Chapter 1 Mark 
Chapter 2 Mark 
Chapter 3 Mark 
Chapter 4 Mark 
Chapter 5 Mark 
Chapter 6 Mark 
Chapter 7 Mark 
Chapter 8 Mark 
Chapter 9 Mark 
Chapter 10 Mark 
Chapter 11 Mark 
Chapter 12 Mark 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t-7OehzFRjGx6Mu33UsgGIXadAYY20k0pKFp6lZqV3URC-0yetZeOJm9_2zLYMdncNGIpDsxJqLZEdRx7FUL_w-ZYTa_mGeYlpmiOq0BFRfCHTaC16gZrUWFWvMi6fa9yefj4TdSvf70bjjL8nkM-f0iPzAo0CvW4A==&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==
https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t70IB2ifmXlo4Juj1SPJ52GkemE4Kn_fa8hPR9e_ezuEmeMksaQU89d6i51A8taYjkxb0ayauFBv5Karx_s331To3ZXzxPXKosEYfkp1FWe1ZN65-ht5HWMIeOTnS59Intbh-crTspCAPRPyOrsgBrJGnUwGYExdjoh-FdSlk6Ge9NCFFG2r62E=&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==
https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t70IB2ifmXlotU9dOXEa4IO4pp9a5ECYP4x9RPsTL9WuebZ-Uxn0uXj7H10t25pX6XkMz-h6AIuwwk9cPOBCFpo-sTMMD4xu4DkyiZ2zYp0Gtp8nWLAa7kApgsOfyvmkL6hJeeJlyTukNpPDfR1nTd-fpDrX7nrPy-1R2WGqEA-YfZQMIGzhQuM=&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==
https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t70IB2ifmXlow4WAvdinMO-l-Rd3h-Juces0wEavsW6612wf8f2tR7nWQDFW48D6AXBPBHC9xUAcC53mSi1nh9Q4ZynsLFWdP4LW5EoTha1Dd-oOkMiAM4DiOSDiBce41dZZt5o3zxAllKv0Cr8bF_21dTNYTP-P-S1gq9F0VaI2QU4y26nXG7g=&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==
https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t4qHa0XAzZI8f9amjuHa5ulZCx5bhZOG4R7sm3ZoOtiRfzkd2wyF3CJoy6ZM0DiynswvBlOZRJ7XJbZFdgG3rRs1BImZDGQox2yb6Hz1ZGuxXu9DzZVpQ2Nq9jmxXub0Uy7eaR1SH6B2w2XzwgQmjhmIt3aFsPMt7RZsmEeGgtjal-j4Y9e9eVc=&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==
https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t70IB2ifmXloXMktOLaX8hEntV_UoOR6s-s355jGCCylv35oMwmJzf_iMsv2K0UuVSyfLrclHYuVmabuauCY9wOCC_Y6eZVuW_e6kbNbZV66A5zvr-sdnyWZT87F_Qoaxc5F6H1v4I9r4neAzAk9DuEmy41tMAeRXpFxp8VNjJTBHZVRYSxZF0o=&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==
https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t1UP3sCftEfmLrCpBjhpJXFsaFY5oNP9mKQnbBKGBCqydxjjU3vRUWpPZirTtDBmztRCR50E4ZFBoO0MZ_rhFr2ODkFt0j93mwSEKbJxitt0Y2hXBOOd34Wk08CNlqN1naH5FAhTrDXLsK_oNt1hncRQjT2zq5hlNkutLLsdAm3oX7sVqGWnz4E=&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==
https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t70IB2ifmXlocyAtPxw6PMode7QwzNGA2taQ6ZBZlp0U0fbGuSpGRtEO_tQdCIwwQ5pJs-AM5-KNfW-Vk61HqsqygB9EUTo522cU-Rp-RKFKRbnaNvK3IBJxfzVe1tIDO7aQhfdMuql3NIHLHmyGfFi8cxtnsaWbvuGiYPiQktUGYzomQPuyObo=&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==
https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t3i_SujXUo8Kv0vJr-dJ4NX98s3Rhp_z0pzHvfZtcIr9Ybm7XzgTI00qPaNNK4LSlWsJTtrC9NZODZGjHp6T2dEO5BpbbtZ-kkr7fFXWonno14DfBOsUk6Yft1WQ9qGC_iZP5LJTMEJ0fLIjr-9qeMVTV0eC1gpqk8FKKC165-3BM8KgCnm029k=&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==
https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t3i_SujXUo8K_hHJLm8OqyNAGnfosio5CzxVNWgP_jssbw3JINsJ-6A_EL1Or3Z5_Yf1UrFRVDW8ntvGuzMOtAJBkM6UhAdUQcLx2zErVAzlAj6MtMMkeHn6WPYicbC68db0-2RrEf0lSZFbetuWeY6pY4dbCXD7PDbhKVaQCfaUHKo_Q7oa2eQ=&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==
https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t3i_SujXUo8KQeqDD0C8SRBELOOBMloluSJRWsBCYsal8UuZsxIrffYPbhrXuY-PCKcdVpqFYhkSOsc___JhpYvFMgecPl_mu5x3_tkEjhwYiMPtNDgm78jvgxEttPO5utOcZJuW1SKYEqv9iYNYqCm-ji6hqm9qkz1X8FcUb1xOlkIYIGeba9Y=&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==
https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t70IB2ifmXloG5h3kHwVkJGj3rdgTC8cVQIN3QaN-7zhPakfSeExFwLd9VCls9NiFYYQVEo_5jD1aFiI6VhbWl8sbvqVu_2sFZERMCqnPf732UIF4hYZaBGY0OYE-dikg6nvwjda7QNOgixNSNLgqsd-MZPyB7ZIDB_aDUltWFWpafSb6LYEov4=&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==
https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t70IB2ifmXloX2k6MTmMSsLbMmW0CLdec6Lxkh-LOQn9z8z4BQeko5vpSONvvaCWxX9CVfbjWg1fI64fI0eo0OM6cFdnPLik1q0heMY76lLzdPlGtoXpJgC5Q4EtAN0ejT2S1QZ0VCm9eoMFzUHU4s3A0k1OWAzxClYJmArIW8q25oyi90bcTDs=&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==


New Chapters 13-16: 
Chapter 13 Mark 
Chapter 14 Mark 
Chapter 15 Mark 
Chapter 16 Mark 

  

  

Timon's Ministry 

 

   

Ministry in Partnership  
with Timon's Ministry 

  
Over the course of many years, St. Mark's has partnered with 
Timon's Ministry in various ways. Timon's goal "is to provide a hand 
up, empowering individuals to regain their strength, dignity, and 
ultimately, their place in the workforce." Our women's reunion 
group has discovered several ways to serve this community. 
  
Members of the group have been volunteering their time at Timon's Ministry working in the 
Clothing Closet organizing items and visiting with people. The group has asked for help with 
their efforts through any of the following ways: 

• Donating band aids, bandages, and gauze      
• Donating clothing, especially men's shirts, jeans, or athletic shoes 
• Donating travel size deodorant, toothpaste, shampoo, conditioner, bars of bath soap, 

body wash 
• Donating toothbrushes 
• Donating items for to-go food bags: tuna and cracker packs, granola bars, chips, 

bottled water, etc. 
• Sorting clothing on Mondays from 8:45 - noon. 

You may leave your donations in designated boxes located in the entryway to the sanctuary 
and in the fellowship hall. Contact Pam Cater at (361) 446-4498 for more information. 
  

Thank you for your help with this important  
ministry opportunity.  

 

  

  

  

Diocesan Events 

 

   

 

Diocesan & National  

Church News 

 
 

California Wildfire Support--The Episcopal Relief and Development Department 

has set a way for people to support those affected by the wildfires in Southern California. For 
more information, please click this link.  
 

  

 

https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t70IB2ifmXloLqYHr6oIw2mPv6GglMRdvRD0v1W8cWP7NBHNdkgxUbVpMzoTxZ0-BWv__rjOsUmRuBMoLXdExCSdCqFJt0kbsW9GXhvq6zPqrXMRTfkjV0jXrtWhI1l8gbpM3CFH0Dv1WussM59VdueWalcZQnfX8_gbO7yd2Jl3WKxy5_Ipk7I=&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==
https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t70IB2ifmXlo61BwQvXg2ykCinRdbd4PQdBTSxyhhL_cPiJlql2zSkcvofHI-paiaFik7xftHfFH4-dJ8LxxwJV4tzvNAC02b5zE7s49Kgd-Y5yImAB9lF-wiIR_JkcArBiNQdQ95_HYIwqqBVQFBiEbYgG8bjJs9bgdIlhrtiQco3yciZQlrZU=&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==
https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t70IB2ifmXloJfbXeOawzlJ_iSkxv63rH8XYfhXM1J2_bVQ-DscYu8ycOFZnMK8Un4BinZtecJs-3fYdi1aJLCryE8IJvo8amTNhFvCE4fU2fhiAd88u_AHYwthOxg4_n9T1sOIrl3-DPcZzLNcnIiCnaMDftXJS8-tdbx-GycCcZTawY4NV48Q=&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==
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Diocesan ENews--To stay informed on what is happening in our Diocese, you may 

sign up for the Diocese of West Texas ENews by clicking the link. Scroll down to the bottom 
of the page and click on a white button that has "Let's Connect" written in it. 

  

  

Ways to Support God's Kingdom through St. Mark's 

 

   

THANK YOU TO ALL WHO  
SUPPORT ST. MARK'S CHURCH! 

Thank you for Your Generosity 

 
Is the Lord blessing you? Are you grateful for what 
He has done in your life? Remember His Church. 
We have ministries to support and salaries and bills 
to pay. Give out of faith, thanksgiving, and 
generosity, and never out of guilt. If you are blessed 
to be able to give, here are several ways to do that: 

• Online through our website. There is a blue "Giving" button at the bottom of each 
page. Just click on that and it will take you to our online EGiving page. You will need 
to set up a user profile, and then you can set up a one-time gift or recurring gifts. You 
can also give through the "Donate to St. Mark's" link.  

• Through your cell phone using the app, Vanco Mobile. To get the app, go to the app 
store and search for "Vanco Mobile". The icon background is dark purple with a white 
circle and a purple letter "V" in the center. Download the app and follow the 
prompts. You can use it to set up a one-time gift or recurring gifts.  

• You may also use the QR code below. 
• Mail in your check to: St. Mark's Church, 2727 Airline Rd, CC, TX 78414. We have a 

drop-in mailbox that is locked at all times. We check the mail every day, so your 
check will be secure. 

• Drop your check off at the church. Just put it in the locked mailbox to the left of the 
red doors at the fellowship hall. 

• Bequest giving is another way to give to St. Mark's with a gift through your estate. 
Simply list St. Mark's in your will.  

  

THANK YOU for helping spread the Kingdom  
through your continuing support  

of St. Mark's Church.  

 

  

  

  

  

https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t5D3Zd14ky-xiGhTnB_jhiUg40ZgU2cYehdbMxAgxZ3OC0BQQtRmbM7GUl-ADX4ZcqHk1hSeDDbkXSwKGVt-rvfe4OOVs3nwkw==&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==
https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t2_MJ-xjEac5-FSn3WMUUG4fgmiygSW_hdejPw3d5EWBAy4Or41RDNdRjC-osA1m-ew1c8pzEDgKy8PMd83apr5bE3FgsMZzUGkt_e3yYMRRQSLffjHZsPU=&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==


Weekly Calendar 

 

   

Calendar & Ministry Schedule 

Here is the link to the January schedule for our ministries. The schedule is an ongoing work 
in progress, so please check each week to see if there are any changes. Here is the 
January calendar for the church.  
 
January 18 - Saturday 
8:00 a.m. - Access Plus Ramp Build--3155 Huisache St. 
 
January 19 - Sunday 
10:00 a.m. - Holy Eucharist--Sanctuary 
11:30 a.m. - Coffee & Conversation--Fellowship Hall 
11:30 a.m. - SEEK Youth Group--Fellowship Hall Youth Room 
11:45 a.m. - Adult Bible Study--Fellowship Hall 
 
January 20 - Monday 
8:45 a.m. - Clothing Sorting--Timon's Ministry, 10501 S. Padre Island Dr. 
9:30 a.m. - Staff Meeting--Fellowship Hall Library 
6:30 p.m. - Vestry Meeting--Fellowship Hall Library  
 
January 21 - Tuesday 
7:30 a.m. - Women's Reunion Group--Corner Bakery Cafe, 4928 S. Staples St. 
 
January 22 - Wednesday 
 
11:30 a.m. - Lunch with the Old Guys--Cafe Italia, 4117 S. Staples St. 
12:00 p.m. - Prayer Group--Fellowship Hall Library 
6:30 p.m. - Men's Reunion Group--Nolan's Restaurant, 7426 S. Staples St. 
 
January 23 - Thursday 
7:00 p.m. - South Texas Amateur Radio Club--Fellowship Hall 
 
January 25 - Saturday 
10:00 a.m. - Lay Eucharistic Minister & Lector Training--Sanctuary 

  

  
 

   

Below you will find several links to websites or  
Facebook Pages that you might find helpful.  

St. Mark's Episcopal Church 
 

Donate to St. Mark's Church 
 

St. Mark's Church Facebook Page 
 

Diocese of West Texas 
 

Diocesan Newsletter and Reflection Magazine 
  

    

https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t-7OehzFRjGxa8HCburKwQcL5b-oMiDzuUm3u38iC3GFKyA3o2B4l54sKrTc_yeOl5obpIyZT8MdMN5khbKczN7MF0WWEdrVXvaTu3h4spiKibNumlZzUGvGp0r_MNnWcz7lJ76y9aCDAV_zUowER9skybKYVz5MzOKHAfuYDjNwPnFCbUPEFhQ=&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==
https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t-7OehzFRjGx8XoSHA-Ko7mTG0MLsImZrSjgvgiRlDsTzDNf-49ZWE-l_6iQHflXP2l1QMPOjPQRwNWFwD5y5ECTjjyrKBFX3qbXuI5rRybK_pVzsoA4RRD6yrutc8O7PEEVwX41bGdHNYi-89vUYM8y7n15S963ibgqseewb2kCf2eslC2Vfbs=&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==
https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t5D3Zd14ky-xjngFDw6jPL4bUr811wvtUQGMVnOgJUGms_z0FnL5fefllmP2sYSGPWWPK_nAz7pDoUuMavX0fSY-9czjUyf-_g==&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==
https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t2_MJ-xjEac5-FSn3WMUUG4fgmiygSW_hdejPw3d5EWBAy4Or41RDNdRjC-osA1m-ew1c8pzEDgKy8PMd83apr5bE3FgsMZzUGkt_e3yYMRRQSLffjHZsPU=&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==
https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7tzAnQu9Pn0Zs1TNsSt8kgEUOj_5JTZJRNKVT-u3nzjX8uIGamh0PZesgfsTCLJLHrdzXVDVtuGhC52Hz30I3thvAUYaKWjpCtRjrhOfLl5gfqUjAmfkcHAw=&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==
https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t5D3Zd14ky-xiGhTnB_jhiUg40ZgU2cYehdbMxAgxZ3OC0BQQtRmbM7GUl-ADX4ZcqHk1hSeDDbkXSwKGVt-rvfe4OOVs3nwkw==&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==
https://zzgsl9dab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Vu4kHaxRhmaLXK_VicRp-r8NumUw-uK1GraNbbtNFgirjw5XB1p7t9HRQRQLOIprSN2665hlGGzwjvE8gyD69JR4RZNE9cSlKCH9h4WVrsUZEHqB2YwmfW7H04t5Spmt5Bb8GAQeZOjotydj_k2DfBS99ZWZRRSiAo6Z9d7vgB5Nz8VNDPGcqA==&c=yfhQTRinq_SOo6d6mPfQQCYTXf81TIXiaIqxzYLN5UWjjiIwylgJSQ==&ch=ZKj5hQRT7TqQgIhE4VDUk9GK0REWu2iAqD_C5-FjDDVVipKV-c9t0A==


ST. MARK'S EPISCOPAL CHURCH  
2727 Airline Rd 
(361) 994-0285 
www.stmarkscc.org 
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